
 

      

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

18 April 2020 

 

TO ALL: REGISTERED VALUERS AND PROPERTY MANAGERS 

 

Dear sir /madam, 

WORKING DURING MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER  

The Board has received numerous enquiries from registrants on whether 

valuation and property management services form an integral part of essential 

service and if so, there should be no restriction on working as usual. 

Arising from the enquiries, the Board had written to various Ministries to 

obtain further enlightenment on what constitutes essential service and 

whether valuation and property management is inclusive. The Board had 

received a reply from KPKT wherein they had included property management 

as part of the essential service provided always only two (2) staff are allowed 

to work during fixed hours at each strata property. 

However, many property managers find this number inadequate and have 

requested the Board to seek full exemption. Towards this end, the Board had 

written to MITI to exempt both valuation and property management services 



from the restriction and had provided the full list of valuers and property 

managers to them.  

Moving forward, all valuers and property managers who wish to be granted full 

exemption are requested to apply individually to MITI.  

Kindly be guided accordingly. 

 

 


